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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION / PARKING LIMITATION 
 

Beginning Tuesday, October 3rd, due to sewer construction on Weirich Drive traffic will be 
controlled by flaggers and parking at Cheadle Lake Park will be limited to the Southeast 
corner. This project is anticipated to last two weeks.  
 
Residents are also encouraged to go the City of Lebanon website at 
https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/gis for continuous updates regarding construction location 
and current road closures. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as we perform the necessary 
work.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 
or pw@lebanonoregon.gov.  
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jason.williams@lebanonoregon.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, October 3, 2023 


